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Embassy of the United States of America
Defense Attaché Office – Jerusalem, Israel
Embassy Branch Office Tel Aviv



	25 February 2019

TO: 	Lieutenant Colonel Yanir Kapach
	Bilateral Desk, North American Branch
	Liaison and Foreign Relations Office
	Israel Defense Forces

SUBJECT: United States Government Aircraft RCH729

1.  The subject United States Aircraft poses no security risk to the country of Israel.

[bookmark: _GoBack]2.  RCH729 is scheduled to land in Israel on 26 FEB 2019 en route from ETAR to LLNV and depart to OJAQ.  Estimated time of arrival at FIR SOLIN is 1000Z.  This aircraft will remain under constant US security supervision at all times. 

3.  For further information, please contact SFC Cameron Hubbard at 03-796-7760 or 053-420-6722.




     ///SIGNED///
CAMERON L. HUBBARD
SFC, USA
USDAO Aircraft Clearances Coordinator
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